
PICKING YOUR STUDENT UP?
Please remember that students who are

picked up after school NEED to be picked
up in the designated pick up area under
the covered parking area to the south of
the school. PLEASE DO NOT GO TO THE

FRONT OF THE SCHOOL. This causes
congestion and safety issues with our

students who ride the bus.  Thank you for
your help! Together we can keep our kids

safe!

Caught Ya Being Good!
A staff member witnessed or
experienced goodness coming
from the following students:
Kindergarten: Jaxon McGinnis,
Alex Gutierrez, Jozelyn Romero
2nd Grade: Eddie Gonzalez, Mason
Lucero, Jairo Torres, Sophia
Stanchfield, Abbey Rivera, Natalia
Carrillo, Aniayah Dennis, Preston
Labonte, Natalia Carrillo
3rd Grade: Michael
Sparling-Odom

If you are in need of insurance
to cover medical costs contact:

Medi-Cal/Healthy Families
1-800-880-5305

LOST AND FOUND
If your child has a lost item, please
come to the school and look for it in
the Lost and Found basket in the
hallway by the cafeteria. Please
remember to always write your
child’s name on all clothing,
backpacks and lunch boxes. All left
over items will be donated to a local
shelter during spring break.

Wilcox Wildcat’s 3 B’s
Be respectful

Be responsible
Be safe

Kindergarten Enrollment
Kindergarten registration has begun. We
are requiring all new students to
complete online enrollments.
All you need to do is:
● Go to the following links:
 English:
https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosn
ap.aspx?action=31913&culture=en
Spanish:
https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosn
ap.aspx?action=31913&culture=es

This system will replace several of our
required forms that parents complete every
school year. Please know that there may still
be some paper copy forms that will need to be
completed.
Please remember that we must have a copy of
your child’s birth certificate, *proof of
residence, immunization record in order to
enroll him/her in school.

*All of these documents must be included
before an enrollment packet can be accepted.
Please call 533-7626 if you have any further
questions.
The new law requires that children
must be 5 on or before September 1,
2022 to enroll in Kindergarten.  If
your child will turn 5 between Sep
2nd and Feb. 2nd, your child will be
in a Transitional Kindergarten
classroom.
*PG&E, water bill or mortgage/rental
agreement are required as proof of
residence.

School Accountability Report Card
The 2021-2022 School Accountability

Report Card (SARC) is available in the
school office and on the district website at

www.palermoschools.org. Under
Proposition 98, California schools are

required to prepare report cards annually
and disseminate them to the public. The

purpose of the SARC is to provide parents
and the community with information about

the condition of school facilities and
safety, staff and curriculum, school

finances, and student academic
performance.

Daylight Savings
Turn your clocks ahead

March 13th

Important Dates
3/1 -Fox in Sock Day- Crazy Sock Day
3/2 -Wacky Wednesday- Wacky
Clothes or Hair
3/3- The 500 Hats of Bartholomew
Cubbins- Wear craziest Hair/Hat

3/4 Cat in the Hat- Dress as a Dr.
Suess Character

3/4 End of the Second Trimester

4/11-4/18 Easter Break/No School

Students may wear school colors
(yellow and black) or your Wilcox

Wildcats t-shirt or sweatshirt.

Dr. Seuss’s
Birthday
is Friday, March 4th.
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